

Te Tari Taiwhenua

46 Waring Taylor Street, PO Box 805 Wellington 6140, New Zealand Telephone +64 4 495 7200 Facsimile +64 4 495 7222 Website www.dia.govt.nz

12 June 2015

Phil Lyth

fyi-request-2773-d9db408f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lyth

I refer to your Official Information Act 1982 request of 25 May 2015 to the Prime Minister's Office which was transferred to Ministerial and Secretariat Services in the Department of Internal Affairs for response on 26 May 2015. You were seeking the following information:

 How many people directly employed by Ministerial Services, broken down by gender, have taken parental leave at any time since 1 April 2015?

I can advise that there have been no staff members employed by Ministerial and Secretariat Services who have taken parental leave at any time since 1 April 2015.

Yours sincerely

Andrew McConnell General Manager

Ministerial and Secretariat Services

